STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL
Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051
Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
www.ct.gov/csc

November 2, 2016

Matthew Bandle
Site Acquisition Project Manager
Vertical Development

20 Commercial Street
Branford, CT 06405

RE: DOCKET NO. 463A — American Towers, LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC
amended application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for
the construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located at
351A Boston Post Road, East Lyme, Connecticut or for the construction, maintenance and
opetation of a telecommunications facility at an alternative site located at 2 Arbor Crossing,
East Lyme, Connecticut putrsuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-181a(a).

Dear Mr. Bandle:

The Connecticut Siting Council is in receipt of your recent cotrespondence concerning Docket No.
463A.

Thank you for responding to our request of interest, stating that T-Mobile would be interested in
locating their antennas on this proposed facility. Your letter will be entered in the public comment
file related to this proceeding.

Very truly yours,

it~

Melanie A. Bachman
Acting Executive Director
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Acting Executive Director CCT 312016
Connecticut Siting Council ' —

Ten Franklin Square Connecticut Siting Council

New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No.463 —American Towers, LL.C and New Cingular Wireless PCS,LLC amended
application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the
construction, maintenance and operation of a telecommunications facility located at 351a Boston
Post Road, East Lyme, Connecticut or for the for the construction, maintenance and operation of
a telecommunications facility at an alternate site located at 2 Arbor Crossing, East Lyme,
Connecticut pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes § 4-181a(a)

Dear Ms. Bachman:

This letter is in response to your memorandum dated September 30% 2016, regarding T-Mobile’s
interest in the Docket No. 463a telecommunications facility. The proposed American Towers, LLC and
New Cingular Wireless PCS,LLC facilities located at 351a Boston Post Road, East Lyme, Connecticut
and the alternate site located at 2 Arbor Crossing, East Lyme, Connecticut would provide T-Mobile’s
network with the ability to provide wireless service in the southeast Connecticut. Although, both sites
are of material interest to our network T-Mobile has chosen to not intervene in the Docket No. 463a
proceedings at this time.

If either site is approved T-Mobile is interested in sharing the proposed facilities. T-Mobile is
currently installed at 142” AGL on the existing pole that is set to be decommissioned and we would
request a comparable height on either facility to best meet our coverage objectives.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,
Matthew Bandle

Site Acquisition Project Manager
(508) 642-8801
MBandie@VerticalDevelopmentllc.com



